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September 5, 2013     

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Request for Heritage Evaluation – 31, 33, 35, 37 Dundonald Street  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board:  

1. Deferred consideration of the report (August 21, 2013) from the Acting Director, 
Urban Design, City Planning Division, respecting Request for Heritage Evaluation 
– 31, 33, 35, 37 Dundonald Street, to its November 5, 2013 meeting.   

2. Advised the Toronto and East York Community Council of this decision.  

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on September 4, 2013, considered the following:  

1. Report (August 21, 2013) from the Acting Director, Urban Design, City Planning Division, 
respecting Request for Heritage Evaluation – 31, 33, 35, 37 Dundonald Street.  

2. Communication (September 3, 2013) E-mail from Kathryn A. Holden 
(PB.Supp.PB24.11.1).      
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